
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 15, 1996 

 

Mr. Robert S. McNamara 

1455 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20004 

 

Dear Mr. McNamara: 

 

I am writing to thank you for reviewing and mailing back the draft transcript of the telephone 

interview we conducted with you on February 23, 1996 in such a timely manner.  

 

Once again, thank you for your time and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and  

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 


